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Greater Heights Academy has partnered with the Boys
and Girls Club of Greater Flint! They offer after-

school programs for students aged 7-17. The programs
focus on healthy lifestyles, STEM activities, homework
help, and character education. The club has two
locations: Averill Rd. and Bristol Rd., and Greater
Heights will provide a bus stop TO both

locations! Families would need to arrange their own
transportation to pick students up from the club.

The program is free! To apply, complete an application
and turn it into Mrs. Bilkos. Applications can be found
in the entryway in front of the main office.

RE-ENROLLMENT/OPEN ENROLLMENT BEGINNING
SOON!

Re-enrollment for Fall/2020 will start on Monday,
January 6, 2020 and end on Friday, March 6, 2020. Itis
important to return this form because it will secure
your child’s spot for the upcoming school year.
Neglecting to return the form will forfeit your child’s
spot for the 2020-2021 school year! Forms will be sent
home on Monday, January 6. Look for it in your child’s
backpack!

SCHOOL CLOSING INFORMATION

Please check ABC News 12, Facebook and Channel 5 for
school closing information. Signing up for Remind 101
will also inform you of our school closing.

HOLIDAY BREAK REMINDER

Our holiday break will begin on Monday, December
23" through Friday, January 3.

School will resume on Monday, January 6.

Please note: WE HAVE A FULL WEEK OF SCHOOL
DECEMBER 16-20. ALL FULL DAYS!

HOLIDAY PROGRAM

The students of GHA are presenting Christmas
Around the World this year for our holiday
concert. The concert will be on Wednesday,
December 18" at 6:00 p.m. Please have your
child here at school by 5:30 p.m. in order to
prepare for the concert. Refreshments will be
served after the performance. We hope all of
our families can come and see the fun-filled
program!

The holiday season is a time for giving. The staff
at Greater Heights Academy would like to give
the gift of a meal to those families who have the
greatest need. Please contact the school’s office
at 810-768-3860 if you would like to reserve a
gift card, which can be used to purchase food
items for a holiday meal. A limited number of gift
cards are available and will be given to those in
the greatest need.

December 18 — HOLIDAY PROGRAM
December 23-January 3@ — NO SCHOOL
January 6 — SCHOOL RESUMES

January 6 — RE-ENROLLMENT BEGINS
January 20 - NO SCHOOL

January 31 - NO SCHOOL




